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With reference the rezoning of 227 Vodden Street East. 
  

I have Lived on Sutherland Ave for over 35 years, recently we have witnessed a greater amount 

of traffic using Sutherland Ave as a short cut to bypass the speed control camera located on 

Rutherford road south. With the proposed new residential units being planned, the vehicle traffic 

along Sutherland Ave will increase exponentially. With the addition of more than 2,500 

residential units being planned this will change the area in a negative way. 

  

Deeply concerned & opposed to this re-zoning. 

 

Steve Hotchkiss 

 

 


